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CHA Hosts Listening Session for Affordable Housing Developers

Earlier this month, CHA invited more than 40 affordable housing developers to an open forum and
listening session with our Interim CEO and staff teams. CHA hosted the event to share updates and,
most importantly, to hear directly from these critical partners about how we can improve our work
together and strengthen our partnerships to better serve our mission. 
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After CHA provided updates about our properties and focus areas for the next year, the attendees
participated in an open forum. Developer partners asked questions on a wide range of topics from
how we can use more innovative financing strategies to build more housing to the steps we can take
to rehabilitate and maintain existing developments in the long term. Everyone who attended was
encouraged to continue sharing ideas and challenges to help shape future policies and processes.
Participants have been asked about their preferences for follow-up meetings and similar regular
updates are expected to continue in the future.


